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A resilient Pacific environment sustaining our livelihoods and natural heritage in harmony with our cultures. 

CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS 

  
RFT: POLP 2024/006 
File:  AP_6/19/4 
Date: 10 June 2024 
To: Interested Service Providers 
Contact: Ngaire Ah Ching ngairec@sprep.org  
 

Subject: Request for tenders (RFT): National Project Officer (Service Based 

Consultancy) to provide in-country management of the POLP project at the 

Conservation and Environment Protection Authority (CEPA), in Papua New Guinea 

(RE-ADVERTISEMENT). 

 

Question 1: 

 
I'm really interested in sending an application for the Request for tenders (RFT): National 
Project Officer (Service Based Consultancy) to provide in-country management of the POLP 
project at the Conservation and Environment Protection Authority (CEPA), in Papua New 
Guinea. My registered consultancy service is still processing its TIN and bank details. 
 
Am I still eligible to apply? 
 
Response:  
 
Relevant documentation required include Business License/ Registration. If are in the 
process of obtaining your TIN you can explain in the Application Form as well as the process 
of obtaining Bank account details.   

 
Yes, you are eligible to apply.  
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